If you haven't done this yet, please do it now. The Commissioners are scheduled to vote on 24 June. Make sure you copy and paste the letter into the email. Many thanks - J
LOST TOURIST DOLLARS SPEAK LOUDER THAN WORDS!
JUNE 2003 FROM INTERNATIONAL FLUORIDE ACTION NETWORK, NATIONAL PURE WATER ASSOCIATION (UK), and NEW YORK STATE COALITION OPPOSED TO FLUORIDATION


Discussions with international colleagues on current fluoridation threats around the world have resulted in the development of a strategy which we believe will yield positive results.

To achieve this, it is necessary that we all work together and resist the temptation to act individually. (Hard, I know, but we must be disciplined on this one!). 

Taking the fluoridated cities off the list of vacation spots (one by systematic one) still leaves the vast majority of beautiful cities and countries, which we can visit without adding to our fluoride burden. We think that Pinellas County in Florida is about as good a place to start as any. It is an international tourist destination. Some cities in the County - St. Petersburg, Dunedin, Belleair, Gulfport and most of Oldsmar - already receive artificially fluoridated water.

The Commissioners of Pinellas County are going to vote on fluoridation for the whole of the County - three quarters of them are in favour. So, here's what we do:

Below is a letter to those Commissioners and to the St Petersburg Chamber of Commerce and to the St Petersburg Times. All you have to do is copy the letter and - here's the good bit - click the "Send to" link and LO! an email will pop up, addressed to all the Commissioners and the Chamber and the newspaper. Paste the letter into the email and send it off. The blind copy comes to us so that we can gauge the success of this venture.

That's it.

LOST TOURIST DOLLARS TALK WHEN TOURISTS WALK! Let's get to it.

 

Copy the following letter, click on link below, paste letter into body, sign and send. 

	Dear Commissioner, 

I do not take my family on vacation to any place where communities add "fluoride" to their water supply. It would be in our breakfast, lunch, dinner and every cup of coffee and tea that we drink - and even in our shower water. It would be impossible for us to avoid it.

Only 2 per cent of the global population drink artificially fluoridated drinking water - and most of them live in the United States.

If the Commissioners vote to fluoridate the whole County, we will put it on our list of vacation places to avoid - along with St. Petersburg, Dunedin, Belleair, Gulfport and most of Oldsmar, which already receive artificially fluoridated water - and we will share the list with our friends and colleagues worldwide.

Thought you'd like to know

Yours sincerely,


Click here to send email to Pinellas County Commissioners
IF YOU DO NOT HAVE OUTLOOK EXPRESS, here are the email addresses of the Commissioners, the Chamber of Commerce and the St. Petersburg Times - COPY AND PASTE:
btodd@co.pinellas.fl.us charris@co.pinellas.fl.us  rstewart@co.pinellas.fl.us  slatvala@co.pinellas.fl.us cmeinck@co.pinellas.fl.us  jmorroni@co.pinellas.fl.us ktwelch@co.pinellas.fl.us  letters@sptimes.com chamberstptour@mindspring.com
